
From: Lee Cowen <lee@cowenllc.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/15/2014 7:55:46 AM
Subject: Re: Mon 6/16 in Columbia

Understood. Good luck. Can David and I schedule another time to come
 
down and chat with you when it's more convenient?
 

Thanks.
 

Lee
 

Lee Cowen
 
Cowen Consulting, LLC
 
202-479-7174 O
 
202-285-7777 C
 
Lee@CowenLLC.com
 

> On Jun 15, 2014, at 12:36 AM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
 
>
 
> Sorry - just catching up on this week's email. We had the budget and a couple dozen bills on the 
Governor's desk, so we were 24/7 on preparing vetoes.
 
>
 
> Tuesday is the final day of this year's legislative session, so I'm booked straight through the day on 
Monday, unfortunately.
 
>
 
> CLS
 
>
 
>
 
> Christian L. Soura
 
> Deputy Chief of Staff
 
>
 
> (803) 543-0792
 
> ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
> ________________________________________
 
> From: Lee Cowen [lee@cowenllc.com]
 
> Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 4:45 PM
 
> To: Soura, Christian
 
> Subject: Mon 6/16 in Columbia
 
>
 
> Hi Christian -
 
>
 
> David Javdan of Alvarez & Marsal, and maybe myself, will be in
 
> Columbia a week from today - Mon 6/16 - for some meetings. By chance
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> to you have time for us to stop by and touch base re the future DoA;
 
> etc??
 
>
 
> Thanks.
 
>
 
> Lee
 
>
 
> Lee Cowen
 
> Cowen Consulting, LLC
 
> 202-479-7174 O
 
> 202-285-7777 C
 
> Lee@CowenLLC.com



